
Marketing and Communications 

October 14, 2015 

VIA E-MAIL 

Mr. Kirk Allen 
P.O. Box 593 
Kansas, IL 61933 
Kirk@illinoisleaks.com 

Dear Mr. Allen: 

425 Fawell Blvd. 
Glen Illinois 60137-6599 

On September 30, 2015, the College of DuPage ("College") received your Freedom of Information Act 
("FOIA") request via email dated September 30, 2015. Your request stated as follows. 

1. Copy of all communications provided by Trustee McGuire to Trustee W azniak pertaining to 
the September 28th, 2015 Special meeting. Trustee Wazniak expressed he had been provided 
things to read on behalf of McGuire. I am asking for ALL of those documents to include any 
that were not read during the meeting. 

2. Copy of all COD Business e-mails for the last 30 days between those same trustees. 

On October 7, 2015, the College extended the time to respond to your request under 5 ILCS 140/3. 

The College did not locate records that respond to your request. 

The name of the person responsible for this response is Barbara Mitchell, the College's Freedom of 
Information Officer, who consulted with the College's legal counsel on this matter. 

You may ask the Illinois Attorney General's Public Access Counselor (PAC) to review this decision 
concerning your records request, by submitting a Request for Review to the PAC by electronic mail or U.S. 
Mail within 60 days after this response. A request for Review by the PAC should be directed to: 

Public Access Bureau 
Office of the Attorney General 
500 S. 2nd Street 
Springfield, IL 62706 
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